
 

 

 

 

Dear Year 1 

I want to thank you for taking care of my eggs. 

I know you made posters to look for the Dragon Egg Snatcher 

and then when you found the end of the book that the Dragon 

Egg Snatcher had changed from being mean and unkind 

into a kind and caring person. 

My eggs hatched over the weekend and I have gathered up my 

baby dragons from around the school and taken them back to 

Dragon land now there is no danger to them. 

To say thank you to you, I have left a baby dragon toy for 

your class to take care of.  I wonder what you will name it? 

Thank you for saving my babies, 

Love Dragon Mother x  

 


